
Faculty/Staff Tickets



Four main changes
1) Specifically addresses that policy violations are subject to Alabama 
Ethics Law and puts a “warning” early in the document, 

2) Removal of outdated information, 

3) Inclusion of gymnastics and softball in the policy (approved by the 
CIA in 2017)
4) Includes digital tickets and link to more information. 



No Changes to…
 Who is eligible or ticket priority

 Seat selection process

 Away games and post season policy - Football
 The policy also still states: 
 D.3 Selling faculty/staff tickets at a profit is prohibited. Any 

individual violating said policy will be subject to penalties up to 
permanent loss of priority seating. 



For YOUR use
You receive these tickets at a discount – 80% of face value.
They are intended for personal use and cannot be sold or traded at an 

amount greater than the price paid by the employee.

Violations can result in forfeiture of your ticket privilege!

Selling your tickets for a profit constitutes using your public position 
for personal gain. 
This is a violation of Alabama Ethics Law



Alabama Ethics Law
To sell these tickets, which you are receiving in your role as an 

Auburn employee, for a profit is a violation of State of Alabama 
Ethics Law - Alabama Code 36-25-5.

Auburn University officials investigate reports of any employee 
selling faculty/staff tickets for more than the price indicated on the 
ticket.

Employees found to have profited from their faculty/staff tickets will 
be reported to the Alabama Ethics Commission, which can levy fines 
and criminal charges.


	Faculty/Staff Tickets
	Four main changes
	No Changes to…
	For YOUR use
	Alabama Ethics Law

